
THE AMERICAN UNIVERSITY 
WASHINGTON, DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 20016 

SCHOOL OF COMMUNICATION 

April 5, 1977 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thank you for your letter about the research assistant. 

As I told Howard, our graduate journalism students go 
through an intensive one-year program. Although your 
investigations are certainly stimulating subjects, their 
first commitment is to finishing the degree this summer. 
The pressures would make it too difficult for them to 
fulfill your needs and meet their own. 

I have taken the liberty, however, of passing your letter 
along to our Dean, who might know of other students or a 
recent graduate who might fill the bill. 

Your projects sound like exciting ones. Good luck. 
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Lewis W. W 1 son 
Director 
Graduate Progr in Journalism 

and Public Affairs 
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